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What is the Interest per Year
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What is the interest after 1 year in the following situations.

A principal of $1,000 and an 
interest rate of 6%

A principal of $3,500 and an 
interest rate of 4%

A principal of $9,000 and an 
interest rate of 2%

A principal of $4,000 and an 
interest rate of 5%

A principal of $900 and an 
interest rate of 13%

A principal of $1,300 and an 
interest rate of 9%

A principal of $500 and an 
interest rate of 15%

A principal of $11,000 and an 
interest rate of 6%

A principal of $20,000 and an 
interest rate of 3%

A principal of $9,900 and an 
interest rate of 2%

A principal of $1,500 and an 
interest rate of 7%  



Answers
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What is the interest after 1 year in the following situations.

A principal of $1,000 and an 
interest rate of 6%

$60

A principal of $3,500 and an 
interest rate of 4%

$140

A principal of $9,000 and an 
interest rate of 2%

$180

A principal of $4,000 and an 
interest rate of 5%

$200

A principal of $900 and an 
interest rate of 13%

$117

A principal of $1,300 and an 
interest rate of 9%

$117

A principal of $500 and an 
interest rate of 15%

$75

A principal of $11,000 and an 
interest rate of 6%

$660

A principal of $20,000 and an 
interest rate of 3%

$600

A principal of $9,900 and an 
interest rate of 2%

$198

A principal of $1,500 and an 
interest rate of 7%  

$105


